
Former Announcements 




Our staff have worked very hard to create a safe environment to welcome our Students back into. 

As the return back to normal life commences, we understand that there may be times Students cannot physically attend school due to isolating, or having to take extra precautions, therefore we will continue to provide online support where necessary.
Our support includes daily pastoral calls to families/carers and, of course, students and the use of Google Classroom to support the paper-based resources that went out to students. Our teachers have uploaded lots of work onto Google Classroom including videos and YouTube links. We have our students uploading their work for marking and feedback is given each week. Other students who have more difficulty accessing Google Classroom are having individual online lessons with their parents/carers from staff members. If a student has a concern with a piece of work, we can arrange for the subject teacher to call the family/carer to support individually too.
​
We will continue to be as flexible as possible to support our students, parents/carers and staff.

If you require any more information regarding this, please email: 

enquiries@newburyschool.co.uk

